
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

January 9, 2023 

 

Honorable Andrew Joyce, Chairman 

Albany County Legislature 

112 State Street, Room 710 

Albany, New York 12207 

   

Dear Chairman Joyce: 

 

As part of the County Executive’s goal of transitioning the County fleet to zero emissions 

vehicles we are requesting authorization to purchase eight (8) 2023 Chevy Bolt EUVs. The 

County is utilizing a bid conducted by the City of Yonkers. Upon delivery, the vehicles will be 

incorporated into the County fleet with the intention of replacing existing gas-powered vehicles. 

New York State DEC grant funding will be applied for to offset ~18% of the cost  .   

 

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

Daniel P. McCoy 

Albany County Executive 

 

 
 

cc: Hon. Dennis Feeney, Majority Leader 

 Hon. Frank Mauriello, Minority Leader 

 Rebekah Kennedy, Majority Counsel 

 Arnis Zilgme, Minority Counsel 
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